
Plumbing and Mechanical Systems Board 
Testing & Exam Committee May 19, 2014 

 
 
Present: Jim Cooper—Chair 

Mick Gage  
Bob Kunkel 
Matt Oetker 
Cindy Houlson 
Wendy Zimmerline 

 
 
Called to Order: 3:14 PM 
 
Minutes from April meeting were reviewed and approved. 
 
Notes from the industrial partners meeting were shared with the committee. It 
was announced that Kirkwood Community College is going to be the new test 
vendor starting July 1, 2014. The new testing will be scheduled through Kirkwood 
Community College and will be available for scheduling at 25 sites with in Iowa. 
 
Exam applications currently being received will be processed through June 1, 2014. 
Applications after the first will only be processed if the candidate wishes to sit for 
the exam with Prometric prior to June 30, 2014 which will be the last testing day 
through Prometric. 
 
No other business was brought forward. 

Meeting adjourned: 3:40 PM 


